
Beulah Infant and Nursery School 
Newsletter Friday 11th September 2015 

Welcome  We welcome a number of new staff to Beulah Infants this term and are pleased to have 
them as part of our team.  Mrs Emery joins us to run our brand new Nursery and is looking forward to 
welcoming children new to Beulah Infants.  Miss Aylen joins us in Reception to teach Blue class; 
Miss Carrett joins us from Whitehorse Infants to teach Red class and to be the Reception year group 
leader;  Miss Bartley joins us to teach Orange class in Year 1.  Miss Mushtaq is teaching Amber 
class in Year 2 this year, Mr Baker will teach Indigo class and Miss Phelps will teach Lilac class.   
 

Mrs. Schoeffer, whom many of you will know, will now lead Year 2.  Mrs Wigston joins us as our new 
inclusion manager and Mrs Bardetti joins us as our family support worker.  Miss James, Mrs 
Besong, Miss Campbell-Brown and Mr McDonagh join us as Teaching Assistants.   

Ms Mason  We are sorry to report that Ms. Mason is currently on sick leave and seems unlikely to 
return for some time.  We send her our good wishes for a speedy recovery.  In her absence Ms 
Sampson and Mr Roberts, the Executive Headteachers of  the Pegasus Academy Trust, will be in 
charge of the school with help from Mrs. Indarsingh, Mrs Schoeffer and Miss Carrett.  Please contact 
any of these staff through the school office if you need help with anything to do with your child’s time at 
Beulah Infants.   

Other events in the coming weeks: 
 

Friday 18th September—Jeans for genes day.   
Friday 25th September—Macmillan coffee morning . Details to follow. 
 

Don’t forget to check the website at www.pegasusacademytrust.org 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

We hope that all your families had a lovely summer and that you managed to find 
some sunshine somewhere during what was a very rainy holiday in the UK.  At Beulah Infants we have 
been extremely busy over the summer holidays making a lot of changes to our learning environments.  
Parents with children in Red, Blue, Yellow and Purple classes will have already seen our new 
playgrounds at the back of the school with the newly organised, all weather learning spaces.  The work 
we have done means that children in Reception have much more space for their ‘free flow’ learning 
and we are not finished yet!  There will be another climbing frame for the children and some further 
landscaping, meaning children will have even more choice of games at playtime and as part of their 
learning too.  Between now and Christmas the Nursery will move to a bigger, brighter space at the front 
of the school and Green and Orange classes will move into newly refitted classrooms at the back of the 
school.  We will have a new library and get our ICT suite back into action.  We would like to thank all 
the staff who worked so hard to get the spaces ready for the first day of term and particularly thank Mrs 
White, our caretaker, and Mr Hill, our facilities manager, for all their hard work.   

 

Edition 

Uniform  Please ensure your children have plimsolls, a white Tee shirt and black shorts for PE les-
sons and that these, along with all items of school uniform, are named.  In colder weather, children 
can wear tracksuits when doing PE outside.  Stud earrings are the only jewellery which can be worn 
at any time in school.  We would like to remind you that if children wear boots to school then they need 
to change into black school shoes when they arrive.   


